BRIDLE PATH ROAD PATH

The Board considered a report seeking its approval for the Bridle Path Road pathway to proceed to
final design, tender and construction.

The Board resolved to grant approval for the Bridle Path Road pathway to proceed to final design,
tender and construction as outlined in clauses 1-25 inclusive of the Transport and City Streets

Manager’s report.

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 February 2005



